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Dear Parent,
Re: Two Valleys and Jenby’s in schools project

The schools listed above form part of the 2VLC (Two Valleys Learning Collaborative) and we have been working together for many years.  Each half term the Headteachers join together for the strategic board meetings and many of our teachers and SENCOs carry out joint work stream projects.  At the end of last academic year we were successful in securing ‘Essential Skills for Life Funding’, through the Bradford Area Opportunity Bid, to develop a bespoke mental health and wellbeing program that we can offer to our children.  This bespoke mental health and wellbeing programme has now been designed and developed and we are excited to be running Jenby’s in schools groups from September 2018 to July 2019.   

These bespoke mental health and wellbeing groups are early intervention / preventative groups delivered in primary school settings for children aged 4-11.   Every school involved in this project has allocated two members of staff to facilitate the groups.  Our schools group facilitators are: 
All group facilitators have attended training workshops and will receive ongoing supervision and guidance throughout the running of the groups from Dr Natalie Jewitt, Clinical Psychologist, who has personally designed and developed all the group programmes. 
The group that your child will be taking part in is the “our emotions” group.  This group programme aims to help children to:
•      Identify and name emotions
•      Develop their emotional literacy
•      Learn new skills and tools for managing difficult and/or big emotions
•      Develop a better understanding of how the brain works in relation to our emotions
•      Start to notice the links between thoughts and feelings 
•      Increase communication about emotions and feelings

Parental involvement:

We value your role as a parent/carer and feel that your involvement in this project is hugely important.  Dr Natalie Jewitt has therefore developed a series of online parental workshops for you to access throughout the running of the group.  Each week that your child attends a group session you will be able to view a short online parent workshop for that week.  This will ensure that you are kept fully up to date with what your child is doing in the group, whilst also finding out how you can support your child at home.   The online workshops will also talk through the home tasks that your child will bring home each week and guide you in how best to support them with these tasks. 
To access the parent online workshops, you will need to go to: 

https://www.jenbys.co.uk/jenbys-in-schools/our-emotions

You will be asked for a password to access each week’s online workshop.  Your password is: CMH2018

If you would like your child to take part in this group and are happy to support them by watching the online workshops, please fill in the slip below and return it to your child’s school by:


Kind regards,
[image: ]
Miss Cave
Head teacher 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Addingham Primary School

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Consent slip:

I consent to my child being involved in the 2VLC/Jenby’s in schools project and I am happy to support my child by watching the online workshops and completing the home tasks each week:
	Name of Child
	
	Name of Parent
	

	Year group
	
	Signature
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